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October 28, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Chris A. Droznek II, P.E. 
333 Baldwin Road 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15205 
 
RE: PTC Garage 3 Development Transportation Impact Study 
 
 
Dear Mr. Droznek, 
 
The City of Pittsburgh Department of Mobility and Infrastructure (DOMI) received the Transportation Impact 
Study (TIS) prepared by your office on July 8, 2020 for the PTC Garage 3 Development project. DOMI reviewed 
the TIS and approved it on October 28, 2020.    
 
Please contact me at katherine.reed@pittsburghpa.gov if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Katie K. Reed 
Senior Planner 
 

mailto:katherine.reed@pittsburghpa.gov

